Hunter Douglas

Rotterdam, June 12, 2009 - Hunter Douglas advises in reaction to today’s article in the Financieele Dagblad and the VEB’s
statements quoted therein that the majority shareholder has advised Hunter Douglas that, assuming the changes in the
Company’s Articles are adopted by the Shareholders Meeting on 16 June 2009, there is no present intent to conduct a
squeeze-out.
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